
PEAR TREE T8 

 

The recommendations within the Arboricultural Assessment Report advise that the Pear tree T8 has  

Significant decay at the base and on that basis it is considered a Health & Safety risk. 

The recommendations are that this tree should be Felled close to ground level (approx 50mm). 


